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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: June 14, 2022 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Heidi Hall, District I 
 
SUBJECT: Nevada County Youth Leadership Award for Anthony Pritchett 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve award of Nevada County Youth Leadership Award to Anthony Pritchett 
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The County’s vision, mission and value statements, as adopted by the Board each year, outline the dedication 

to outstanding public service with the mission to work with the community to develop sound and innovative 

public policy, provide strong leadership and deliver excellent services in a fiscally responsible manner. To 

recognize members of the public who exhibit and promote the county’s vision of public service through strong 

leadership, the Nevada County Youth Leadership Award recognizes local youth for their outstanding service to 

the community. The awardee will receive a Challenge Coin, a certificate, and public recognition by the Board 

of Supervisors.   

 

Anthony Pritchett, a senior at Nevada Union, is a model leader in our community. As the Student Member on 

the District's Board of Trustees, Anthony displayed leadership and poise beyond his years.  His leadership had 

a profoundly positive impact on the outcomes of many critical policies that came before the Board. He 

provided a voice for students and represented their interests with distinction and professionalism. Anthony 

Pritchett has demonstrated a commitment to personal growth and advancement, service to his peers and the 

community, and excellence in leadership, academics, and athletics. 

 

Therefore, it is recommended the Board approve the award of the Nevada County Youth Leadership Award to 

Anthony Pritchett. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Heidi Hall 
District I Supervisor  
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